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6th October 2023 
  
Dear Parent/Carer(s) 
 
Year 6 visit to the Royal Air Force Museum, London – Wednesday 1st November 2023 
 
To support our history topic this term on the Second World War, the Year 6 children will be spending the day at the 
Royal Air Force Museum, London. By visiting and exploring the many exhibits and displays at the RAF Museum, the 
children will learn about the history of the Royal Air Force and their role during the Second World War and discover 
what it takes to be a RAF pilot. The children will also have an opportunity to take part in an ‘air raid’ workshop where 
they will travel back in time to 1940 and learn how people were encouraged to keep safe during blackouts, gas 
attacks and air raids. 
 
We will be leaving school at 8.30am and will be returning to school for the end of the school day.  Please can we ask 
that children arrive to school for 8.00am/8.15am via the pedestrian gate by the zebra crossing.  We apologise for 
any inconvenience caused by the earlier departure time. 
 

Children will need to bring a packed lunch and plenty of drink for the whole day 
(no fizzy drinks or glass bottles please).  Please ensure that your child's packed 
lunch is provided in a named disposable bag which can be thrown away after the 
children have finished eating.  If your child is entitled to free school meals, the 
school can provide a packed lunch (cheese roll) but this must be pre-ordered via 
SchoolGrid by Monday 30th October 2023. 
 
Children should be in school uniform and will also need a waterproof coat and       
sturdy shoes.  Children do not need to bring any spending money. 
 

The cost of the trip will be £15.00 which will go towards the cost of the coaches and for the workshop, the rest of 
the cost will be met by the school.  We are allowing parents to make flexible payments, however the full payment 
must be paid by Thursday 30th November 2023. 
 
Please ensure that you register consent and make the full payment or a flexible payment by Friday 27th October 
2023.  This trip is located under the payments section on Schoolgateway titled ‘Year 6 Trip to RAF Museum’. 
 
Please note that we will be unable to take your child on this trip if consent is not registered on Schoolgateway. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

D Cawley                           S Owens                                L Darby 

  
Mr D Cawley                                         Miss Owens                                              Miss Darby 
Year 6 Teachers. 
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